
August 20, 2018 

 

To: Lauren Monahan 

From: Brian DePeel 

 

Afternoon Lauren, 

 

As I had explained, I did not change any pricing schedules for the LFUCG Fall 

HHW Collection which was due back on August 15th. 

 

EEI kept their Set-up Fee of $10,000.00 along with their pricing for Isocyanates 

and miscellaneous cylinders – which I have included as an attachment. But all 

pricing for the Fall collection matches the Spring collection.   

 

Brian DePeel, Director 

Environmental Enterprises, Inc 

Lab Pack Services Division and 

HHW Collection Programs 

  

 


